Melendez, Yadira

From:

Cooney, Jim

Sent:

Monday, September 25, 2023 4:03 PM

To:

Melendez, Yadira

Subject:

FW: opposed to request by Little Cancun Sports

Can you add this too please?

From: Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina@milwaukee.gov>

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:58 PM
To: Cooney, Jim < Jim. Cooney@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Fwd: opposed to request by Little Cancun Sports



You may use our Click for Action online system to report city service requests: https://iframe.publicstuff.com/#?client_id=1000167

Sign up for my Aldermanic District 14 monthly e-newsletter and other updates at https://city.milwaukee.gov/enotify



Marina Dimitrijevic

Alderwoman | 14th District

Chairwoman, Finance and Personnel Committee Hablo Español She/Her/Hers/Ella p: (414) 286-3769

e: marina@milwaukee.gov 200 E Wells Street, Room 205

From:

Sent: Monday, September 25, 2023 3:56:49 PM
To: Dimitrijevic, Marina < Marina@milwaukee.gov > Subject: opposed to request by Little Cancun Sports

Alderwoman Marina, I learned that Little Cancun Sports on 3040 S. Delaware Ave. is requesting to add disc jockey to their business, and I am opposed to this. I own a property a few doors down from this bar, and am aware that Little Cancun Sports is not a good neighbor. Promises from the owners to maintain a respectful crowd will probably not be honored. I'm sure there will be calls to the police department from working people on the block who simply want to sleep through the night.

I support my neighbors who attend the meeting tomorrow who oppose the request by Little Cancun Sports.

Sincerely,

Melendez, Yadira

From:

Cooney, Jim

Sent:

Monday, September 25, 2023 8:01 AM

To:

Melendez, Yadira

Cc: Subject: Milano, Marissa
FW: Little Cancun Sports license hearing CTED RECORD

Can you redact and add please?

From:

Sent: Sunday, September 24, 2023 4:58 PM

To: Dimitrijevic, Marina <Marina@milwaukee.gov>; Cooney, Jim <Jim.Cooney@milwaukee.gov>

Subject: Little Cancun Sports license hearing

Good Afternoon Alderwoman Dimitrijevic and License Committee,

I am writing to express my objection to the renewal of the license renewal for Little Cancun Sports located at 3040 S Delaware Ave.

As I have lived at my current address for over 16 years, I can attest that for many years a restaurant has operated in this location with no negative impacts to the surrounding residential neighborhood. This has changed since Little Cancun has been allowed to operate.

Specifically, I am opposed to the request to add a Disc Jockey as a form of entertainment. I live around the corner from this restaurant and have observed a DJ in operation many times throughout the summer, most often on Sunday evenings. The DJ and the equipment are visible through the front (west) facing windows of the facility.

When the DJ is in operation, the volume of the music and bass coming from this location is outrageously loudit can be heard 7-8 homes away in any direction, at a minimum. I have commented to waitstaff who were outside the building that it is extremely loud and disrespectful to the neighborhood and have received no positive feedback.

This weekly event also creates an atmosphere that is inconsistent with the quiet, family oriented residential neighborhood in which it is located- often there are patrons loitering in front of the restaurant, smoking, drinking, and obstructing the sidewalk. They loiter in their cars as they arrive and leave the facility, and drive erratically and in an unsafe manner.

It is for these reasons that I am opposing this request. I hope to be present on Tuesday afternoon to testify if my work schedule allows.

Thank you for your representation of the 14th district and its residents.